
Sabal PTO minutes - Meeting #1 9/9/25 
 
Meeting commences at 3:01 - conference room 
 
Attendees 
Board members: 
President: Selena Defilippo   
Vice president: Angi Davidson   
Treasurer: n/a 
Secretary: Savannah Massimini   
Volunteer coordinator: John Guccione 
Administrative Liaison: Attiya Batool, AP (in lieu of Laura Hobson, principal, who was unable to 
attend) 
Additional Attendees: 
Teachers/Staff: Lauren Strenko, Suzanne Tridnivka 
Parents: Nicki Paulson 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Given by Selena  
 
Old Business 

●​ Summer projects 
○​ Paint: John painted house colors in the front office and cafeteria. The basketball 

hoops are also painted but just need to be sealed. John will be done as soon as 
his schedule and weather permits.  

■​ There will be a social media post to thank Eau Gallie Ace Hardware and 
Sherwin Williams for their donations for these projects. 

○​ Pavilion: Home Depot has two grants that will be used to get materials and two 
employees for repairing the pavilion. Selena recently had this project transferred 
to her and is coordinating this with Home Depot now. 

●​ Communication: 
○​ PTO will be using the Band app to streamline communication. 
○​ A QR code was placed in the front office for teachers to have a formal way to 

make requests from PTO. It will be announced to the teachers in their internal 
communications as well. 

○​ Back to school night: 
■​ PTO will have a table to advertise to parents and collect contact 

information for those that would like to volunteer. 
■​ There will be flyers for Truck-or-Treat as well 

●​ Spirit wear sales 
○​ Selena will be getting more information about possible sales of spirit wear again 

this year. 
●​ Board position 

○​ Treasurer: Toni Perry resigned as treasurer over the summer. Savannah 
Massimini was voted in as Treasurer. 



●​ Goals and Visions for the year 
○​ Family kickball game- originally planned for August but has been tentatively 

rescheduled for November 14 at 5:30 
○​ Family game night - may be incorporated into our Holiday celebration in 

December 
○​ Publix Night - Lauren Strenko confirmed that Publix will host the event again this 

year and it is tentatively on November 4th 
○​ Holiday celebration 

■​ Winter themed game night, PJs and games 
■​ December 4th or 11th 
■​ Further planning will be discussed at future PTO meetings 

○​ DIY House apparel event 
■​ Families can bring items to decorate in house themes, spearheaded by 

Mikayla 
■​ Possibly provide pizza, TBD depending on more details about the event 

●​ Trunk or Treat 
○​ Discussed last year, what went well and what should be changed/improved 
○​ Board members assigned tasks to do leading up to the event 
○​ There will be two separate contests for families and teachers this year 
○​ Crayola and the Brevard Zoo have been invited to attend 
○​ TDB at future planning: 

■​ Games, number of volunteers needed, additional vendors, getting candy 
donated, house competition for best trunk? 

●​ Costume drive 
○​ This was not successful in the past, we will ask teachers if they know of families 

that need assistance with costumes and work with them on an individual basis 
this year 

●​ Code of Conduct 
○​ Reviewed the code of conduct for PTO and adopted additional language in 

standing rule 
○​ Open discussion - Field day volunteering discussed 

 
End meeting @ 4:06pm 


